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This week in Caterpillars Class we…... 

 Flipped pancakes and tried to catch them on our plates in  

the playground 

 

 Played in the vet roleplay area 

 

 Made a wormery and learnt how to look after it 

 

 Drew different mini beasts and talked about what they look like, 

where they live and what they eat 

 

 Looked at worms through magnifying glasses 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  

▪ Playing in the role play construction area 

 

▪ Looking at different transport  

 

▪ Using transport to learn different directional vocabulary                                                             

Home learning : 

• Talk to your child about different forms of transport, go for a walk 

and see what different types of transport you can see 

 

• Draw a picture of your  family car, a neighbours car, a bus or a 

train 
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Important Notices and Reminders 

 

 

Thursday 2nd March is World book day.  

We would like to invite the children to come into nursery dressed in       

either their pyjamas or as a character from their favourite book 


